

BEARWOOD Primary and Nursery School

Headteacher Mrs Laura Bennett Deputy Headteacher Mrs Natasha Guarguaglini Bearwood Primary and Nursery School Barons Road Bearwood Bournemouth BH11 9UN

Phone: 01202 590703 Fax: 01202 590703

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk Web: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk

Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together

Friday 23rd June 2023

Dear Parents/Carers,

MAPLE BASE PERFORMANCE

This term, pupils in Maple base will be taking part in a performance based on 'I'm A Celebrity, Get Me Out Of Here' on the following dates:

Wednesday 12th July at 2:30pm and Thursday 13th July at 4:00pm

As we have a performance taking place after the end of the school day on the Thursday, we ask that children remain behind with their class in order to take part. Please let the office know if there are any potential problems with this.

Of course, the children would like to see as many of you there as possible. However, there is a limit to how many chairs we can put out in the school hall, due to Health and Safety restrictions. We have therefore decided at this stage to limit the number of tickets to **2 per family in total, which can be 2** for the same performance or **1** for each of the performances; there is no cost for tickets to the show.

You may bring small children to the show on Wednesday 12th July in addition to two adults, however, we will restrict Thursday 13th July's performance to adults only. The performance is approximately 1 hour in duration. Tickets will be allocated 2 at a time per family until Friday 7th July via this link https://forms.office.com/e/7EqrmSCEhm

After this time, we will consider the allocation of any extra tickets as requested on the online form.

We look forward to seeing you there!

Yours sincerely,

Smarr Bridge

Miss Mansbridge Mr Longland















